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Holy Rosary Parish Community
287 Plains Road East - Burlington, Ontario  L7T 2C7

Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary,
Pray for us.

Mission Statement
Holy Rosary Burlington Catholic Parish 
Community, disciples sent forth by the Holy Spirit 
to live and proclaim Christ Jesus, strives to 
constantly grow in faith, vibrant worship, warm 
welcome to all, and compassionate outreach, to 
be a vital witness of care and hope wherever the 
Lord needs us.

Clergy
Rev. Monsignor Martin Vallely, Pastor
mvallely@hamiltondiocese.com
Cell  905-517-5511
Deacon Stephane Zara
szara@hamiltondiocese.com
Reverend Michael Downey, In Residence
mikewdowney@gmail.com
Cell  905-973-3062

Parish Staff
Divine Dimaranan, Administrative Assistant/Bookkeeper
hrosary@cogeco.net 
Cristian Lecanda, Youth and Family Minister
clecanda@hamiltondiocese.com
David Walker, Custodian 
davewwc10@yahoo.com

Liturgical Music
Trevor Price, Music Director
trevor.c.price@gmail.com
Vicky Chen, Associate Organist
siuming.chen@gmail.com

Contact Us
Parish Office  905-634-7441
Fax  905-634-6264
Emails    hrosary@cogeco.net    OR
holyrosaryburlington@hamiltondiocese.com  
Website   www.holyrosaryburlington.com
Twitter @hrosarychurch
Facebook @HolyRosaryBurlington

Other Contacts
Holy Rosary Elementary School  905-634-3609
Assumption Secondary School  905-634-1835
St. Vincent de Paul Society Assistance 905-631-6111

Parish Office Hours
Tuesday - Thursday   9 a.m. - 12 noon  &  1 - 4 p.m.
Friday    9 a.m. - 12 noon
Office closed - Sat. / Sun. / Mon.

Masses on the Lord's Day
Saturday  5 p.m.  |  Sunday  9 a.m.  &  11 a.m.
Summer - Saturday  5 p.m.  |  Sunday Mass  10 a.m.

Weekday Mass
Tuesday - Friday  8 a.m.  (Rosary at 7:30 a.m.)

Confessions
Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

New Parishioners
We welcome you.  Please introduce yourself and 
complete a registration form in the book rack at the 
church entrance.

Pastoral Care of the Sick and Homebound
Please contact the office whenever a family member is 
hospitalized or confined to home.  Privacy law 
prohibits the parish from obtaining information from 
the hospital.  Parish staff and volunteers visit the sick 
and homebound regularly and bring Communion to 
those unable to come to the church.  Call the office if 
you or a member of your family wishes to receive the 
Anointing of the Sick.

Remember Your Parish
Keep your love for your parish alive.  Remember Holy 
Rosary Parish in your will and when recommending 
expressions of sympathy.
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Welcome to Holy Rosary Catholic Community.  We hope 
you are spiritually enriched by the Lord’s Day worship. 
    

Mass Intentions  
(8:00 a.m. unless otherwise noted) 

 

Join us to pray the Rosary before Mass. 
Rosary starts at 7:30 a.m. 

 
 

Tues., Sept. 13 Deceased relatives of 
 Monique Perry 

Wed., Sept. 14 Feast of The Exaltation of the 
Holy Cross 

Mauro Bachetti 
Thurs., Sept. 15 
 8:00 am 
 6:00 pm 

Our Lady of Sorrows 
Murray Hayes 

Halton Serra Club— 
Charter Anniversary Celebration 

Fri., Sept. 16 Frank Noce 
Sat., Sept. 17 
 5:00 pm 

Michael Wong Sing 
Guido Dell’Unto 

Maria Helena Moniz 
Enzo, Elizabeth & 
 William Galassi 

 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 

 
This special ministry resumes today at 
the 9:00 a.m. Mass. It is for school-aged 
children who have not yet made their 
First Communion. They go to the Parish 

Centre Library shortly after Mass begins, return at the 
Offertory. A meeting will take place in the Library after 9:00 
a.m. Mass next Sunday, September 18th, for all who might 
be interested in working with this ministry. For further 
information, contact Bonnie Sparks: 
sparksbonnie272@gmail.com.  
 

QUEST SCRIPTURE REFLECTION MEETING 
 

Quest Scripture reflection has now begun 
having in-person meetings this Fall: every 
Wednesday at 7 pm in the Parish Centre 
library, commencing last week. The group 
prayerfully examines and discusses the 
upcoming weekend’s Mass Readings. 

Resources provided. New members most welcome. If 
interested, please contact the rectory office, or just come, 
anytime---no registration required. 

 
INTERESTED IN LEARNING HOW TO LISTEN TO 

GOD’S VOICE AND PRAY? 
 

The Communal Spiritual Growth monthly meetings will 
resume, in-person, on Monday, September 19th at 7 pm in 
the Parish Centre. This is  especially designed for people 
busy in serving God in various capacities. It is to encourage 
the sharing of our experience of the Holy Spirit through 
each other. Spiritual growth is not just for the benefit of one 
person but is communal and evangelical. The topics will 
vary each month. ‘Come and See’ – as our good Lord said. 
Third Monday of each month. If interested, please contact 
Vicky at siuming.chen@gmail.com for more information. 

 
 

 
 
 

REFLECT ON THE GOSPEL 
 

Reflect upon the next Sunday’s Gospel throughout the 
week. The Gospel for the Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time is: 

Luke 16.1-13 
 

OUR GIFTS TO GOD 
                               September 4th Collection 
 

Sunday 
Envelopes 
 

Sunday 
Loose 

Pre-Authorized 
Debit 

Saint Vincent 
de Paul Back-

to-School 
Appeal TOTAL 

$ 3,567 $ 525 $ 1,450 $ 5,745 
 
We thank you for your continued spiritual and financial 
support of Holy Rosary Parish. 
 
 

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 
 

 

Mon. Sept. 12 Rev. Jarek Pachocki, O.M.I. 
Tues. Sept. 13 Rev. Hanh Van Tran, O.M.I. 
Wed. Sept. 14 Salesians of St. Don Bosco (S.D.B.) 
Thurs. Sept. 15 Rev. Adam Voisin 
Fri. Sept. 16 Rev. David Wilhelm 
Sat.  Sept. 17 Rev. Jeffrey Oehring 
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REGULAR MASS TIMES BEGIN THIS WEEKEND 
 

Starting today, Sunday, September 11th, we resume the 
regular Sunday Morning Mass Schedule: at 9:00 a.m. and 
11:00 a.m. The 9:00 a.m. Mass is livestreamed on the 
parish website, https://holyrosaryburlington.com. 
 

 
Come to our Fall Fashion Show and Dinner with Fashions 
by Laura. Monday, September 26th: doors open 6 pm, 
dinner 6:30 pm, show 7:30 pm. Tickets are $25, available 
for signup and sale starting this weekend.. Please 
remember that only 100 tickets are available to be sold. 
Questions? Call Susan Lehocki @ 905-521-9445. 
 

 
HAVE YOU THOUGHT ABOUT 

BECOMING A CATHOLIC? 
Do you know someone who might be 

interested in learning more about the Catholic 
faith? 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) is a process 
that helps inquiring non-Catholic adults deepen their 
relationship with God, participate at Sunday Mass and learn 
about our Catholic faith.  It is a time to ask questions, 
understand the actions of the Mass, and learn about Church 
teachings.  With this knowledge, people can make an 
informed decision about being initiated into the Catholic 
Church at Easter.  Call Monsignor Martin 905-634-7441 for 
info, or E-Mail to mvallely@hamiltondiocese.com.  
 

  MILK BAGS! 
  

We are now accepting donations of milk bags 
for the making of plastic mats for Haiti and 
Indonesia. You can bring them to the Church 
and place them in the box in the Narthex. 
Questions? Call Bev Taylor at 905-577-0470. 

 
CHURCH BULLETIN ADVERTISING 

 
Liturgical Publications will be setting up the 
advertisements for our Church Bulletin. The 
advertising will begin in September 2022 & 
supports the bulletin service. Please 

support the bulletin, and advertise your product or service. 
Call Liturgical Publications at 1-800-268-2637. 

 
 

HOLY ROSARY TUESDAY AFTERNOON 
SENIORS’ BRIDGE CLUB HAS RESUMED!! 

 
After an absence of 2½ years, the Card Club resumed its 
activities in our Parish Centre, commencing last Tuesday, 
September 6th. For further information and to sign up, 
contact Earl Wiese: earl@innovationwurkx.com, or call 905-
827-5748. The Bridge Club also has its own website now: 
see https://holyrosarybridge.com. 

OUR NEW DIRECTOR OF MUSIC MINISTRY!! 
 

We extend our great gratitude to 
William Renwick, for four years of 
outstanding service in directing our 
Music Ministry here at Holy Rosary. 

He has expressed a desire to step back from this 
responsibility (though he will still be available for assistance 
as needed). We have contracted with Trevor Price of 
Hamilton, an experienced and enthusiastic liturgical 
musician and choir director, who has taken over this 
important responsibility this past week. We welcome Trevor, 
and look forward to continued growth in our parish’s praise 
of God in joyful song. Trevor can be reached at 
trevor.c.price@gmail.com. Vicky Chen remains on board as 
the capable Associate Organist. New choir members, 
cantors, instrumentalists always welcome to come forward.  
 
 

WITH HEARTFELT THANKS FROM 
YOUR ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

 
SSVP is enormously grateful to the 
parishioners of Holy Rosary for responding so 

generously to our “Back-To-School” appeal. Your 
contributions of $ 5,745, in cash and Walmart gift cards, 
enabled us to give 68 children from 33 families a $50 gift 
card each. This will help pay for specific needs they face as 
this new school year begins. In addition, your donations 
assisted a family needing uniforms, and another family with 
emergency help for their 3 children. Your support makes a 
real difference in the lives of the needy. Our community 
thrives when we work together. Have you ever considered 
joining the Saint Vincent de Paul Society team 
ministry? To find out more, call us at 905-631-6111. 
 

HALTON SERRA CLUB 
 

The Serra Club is an international organization of Catholic 
men and women, dedicated to praying for, promoting, and 
supporting vocations to the ordained ministry and 
consecrated life. It is named for Saint Junipero Serra, the 
great 18th-century Spanish Franciscan Friar who 
evangelized the Western United States, and whose 
influence is felt worldwide. We have several Serra Clubs in 
Hamilton Diocese, including one in Halton. Its current 
President is Regina Choromanskis, and our own Mary 
Edmondstone and Gerry Woodman are members. This 
coming Thursday, September 15th, at 6:00 P.M., Bishop 
Douglas Crosby will join the members here at Holy Rosary, 
for the annual Charter celebration and renewal, to celebrate 
Mass and give words of encouragement. A dinner will follow 
in the Parish Centre. Halton Serra will always be pleased to 
welcome interested new members! Go to: 
https://serracanada.com/find-a-club/serra-club-of-halton/, or 
you can directly contact the Club at serra2012@gmail.com.  
 

CRAFT CLUB RESUMES!! 
 

Holy Rosary Craft ladies get back to business, with lots to 
do to prepare for the Bell Bazaar in November. New crafters 
always welcome. Sessions are on Thursdays, starting 
September 22nd @ 1:30 p.m., in the Parish Centre. 



Welcome to Holy Rosary Catholic Community.  We hope 
you are spiritually enriched by the Lord’s Day worship. 
    

Mass Intentions  
(8:00 a.m. unless otherwise noted) 

 

Join us to pray the Rosary before Mass. 
Rosary starts at 7:30 a.m. 

 
 

Tues., Sept. 13 Deceased relatives of 
 Monique Perry 

Wed., Sept. 14 Feast of The Exaltation of the 
Holy Cross 

Mauro Bachetti 
Thurs., Sept. 15 
 8:00 am 
 6:00 pm 

Our Lady of Sorrows 
Murray Hayes 

Halton Serra Club— 
Charter Anniversary Celebration 

Fri., Sept. 16 Frank Noce 
Sat., Sept. 17 
 5:00 pm 

Michael Wong Sing 
Guido Dell’Unto 

Maria Helena Moniz 
Enzo, Elizabeth & 
 William Galassi 

 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 

 
This special ministry resumes today at 
the 9:00 a.m. Mass. It is for school-aged 
children who have not yet made their 
First Communion. They go to the Parish 

Centre Library shortly after Mass begins, return at the 
Offertory. A meeting will take place in the Library after 9:00 
a.m. Mass next Sunday, September 18th, for all who might 
be interested in working with this ministry. For further 
information, contact Bonnie Sparks: 
sparksbonnie272@gmail.com.  
 

QUEST SCRIPTURE REFLECTION MEETING 
 

Quest Scripture reflection has now begun 
having in-person meetings this Fall: every 
Wednesday at 7 pm in the Parish Centre 
library, commencing last week. The group 
prayerfully examines and discusses the 
upcoming weekend’s Mass Readings. 

Resources provided. New members most welcome. If 
interested, please contact the rectory office, or just come, 
anytime---no registration required. 

 
INTERESTED IN LEARNING HOW TO LISTEN TO 

GOD’S VOICE AND PRAY? 
 

The Communal Spiritual Growth monthly meetings will 
resume, in-person, on Monday, September 19th at 7 pm in 
the Parish Centre. This is  especially designed for people 
busy in serving God in various capacities. It is to encourage 
the sharing of our experience of the Holy Spirit through 
each other. Spiritual growth is not just for the benefit of one 
person but is communal and evangelical. The topics will 
vary each month. ‘Come and See’ – as our good Lord said. 
Third Monday of each month. If interested, please contact 
Vicky at siuming.chen@gmail.com for more information. 

 
 

 
 
 

REFLECT ON THE GOSPEL 
 

Reflect upon the next Sunday’s Gospel throughout the 
week. The Gospel for the Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time is: 

Luke 16.1-13 
 

OUR GIFTS TO GOD 
                               September 4th Collection 
 

Sunday 
Envelopes 
 

Sunday 
Loose 

Pre-Authorized 
Debit 

Saint Vincent 
de Paul Back-

to-School 
Appeal TOTAL 

$ 3,567 $ 525 $ 1,450 $ 5,745 
 
We thank you for your continued spiritual and financial 
support of Holy Rosary Parish. 
 
 

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 
 

 

Mon. Sept. 12 Rev. Jarek Pachocki, O.M.I. 
Tues. Sept. 13 Rev. Hanh Van Tran, O.M.I. 
Wed. Sept. 14 Salesians of St. Don Bosco (S.D.B.) 
Thurs. Sept. 15 Rev. Adam Voisin 
Fri. Sept. 16 Rev. David Wilhelm 
Sat.  Sept. 17 Rev. Jeffrey Oehring 

203 - 1 

REGULAR MASS TIMES BEGIN THIS WEEKEND 
 

Starting today, Sunday, September 11th, we resume the 
regular Sunday Morning Mass Schedule: at 9:00 a.m. and 
11:00 a.m. The 9:00 a.m. Mass is livestreamed on the 
parish website, https://holyrosaryburlington.com. 
 

 
Come to our Fall Fashion Show and Dinner with Fashions 
by Laura. Monday, September 26th: doors open 6 pm, 
dinner 6:30 pm, show 7:30 pm. Tickets are $25, available 
for signup and sale starting this weekend.. Please 
remember that only 100 tickets are available to be sold. 
Questions? Call Susan Lehocki @ 905-521-9445. 
 

 
HAVE YOU THOUGHT ABOUT 

BECOMING A CATHOLIC? 
Do you know someone who might be 

interested in learning more about the Catholic 
faith? 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) is a process 
that helps inquiring non-Catholic adults deepen their 
relationship with God, participate at Sunday Mass and learn 
about our Catholic faith.  It is a time to ask questions, 
understand the actions of the Mass, and learn about Church 
teachings.  With this knowledge, people can make an 
informed decision about being initiated into the Catholic 
Church at Easter.  Call Monsignor Martin 905-634-7441 for 
info, or E-Mail to mvallely@hamiltondiocese.com.  
 

  MILK BAGS! 
  

We are now accepting donations of milk bags 
for the making of plastic mats for Haiti and 
Indonesia. You can bring them to the Church 
and place them in the box in the Narthex. 
Questions? Call Bev Taylor at 905-577-0470. 

 
CHURCH BULLETIN ADVERTISING 

 
Liturgical Publications will be setting up the 
advertisements for our Church Bulletin. The 
advertising will begin in September 2022 & 
supports the bulletin service. Please 

support the bulletin, and advertise your product or service. 
Call Liturgical Publications at 1-800-268-2637. 

 
 

HOLY ROSARY TUESDAY AFTERNOON 
SENIORS’ BRIDGE CLUB HAS RESUMED!! 

 
After an absence of 2½ years, the Card Club resumed its 
activities in our Parish Centre, commencing last Tuesday, 
September 6th. For further information and to sign up, 
contact Earl Wiese: earl@innovationwurkx.com, or call 905-
827-5748. The Bridge Club also has its own website now: 
see https://holyrosarybridge.com. 

OUR NEW DIRECTOR OF MUSIC MINISTRY!! 
 

We extend our great gratitude to 
William Renwick, for four years of 
outstanding service in directing our 
Music Ministry here at Holy Rosary. 

He has expressed a desire to step back from this 
responsibility (though he will still be available for assistance 
as needed). We have contracted with Trevor Price of 
Hamilton, an experienced and enthusiastic liturgical 
musician and choir director, who has taken over this 
important responsibility this past week. We welcome Trevor, 
and look forward to continued growth in our parish’s praise 
of God in joyful song. Trevor can be reached at 
trevor.c.price@gmail.com. Vicky Chen remains on board as 
the capable Associate Organist. New choir members, 
cantors, instrumentalists always welcome to come forward.  
 
 

WITH HEARTFELT THANKS FROM 
YOUR ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

 
SSVP is enormously grateful to the 
parishioners of Holy Rosary for responding so 

generously to our “Back-To-School” appeal. Your 
contributions of $ 5,745, in cash and Walmart gift cards, 
enabled us to give 68 children from 33 families a $50 gift 
card each. This will help pay for specific needs they face as 
this new school year begins. In addition, your donations 
assisted a family needing uniforms, and another family with 
emergency help for their 3 children. Your support makes a 
real difference in the lives of the needy. Our community 
thrives when we work together. Have you ever considered 
joining the Saint Vincent de Paul Society team 
ministry? To find out more, call us at 905-631-6111. 
 

HALTON SERRA CLUB 
 

The Serra Club is an international organization of Catholic 
men and women, dedicated to praying for, promoting, and 
supporting vocations to the ordained ministry and 
consecrated life. It is named for Saint Junipero Serra, the 
great 18th-century Spanish Franciscan Friar who 
evangelized the Western United States, and whose 
influence is felt worldwide. We have several Serra Clubs in 
Hamilton Diocese, including one in Halton. Its current 
President is Regina Choromanskis, and our own Mary 
Edmondstone and Gerry Woodman are members. This 
coming Thursday, September 15th, at 6:00 P.M., Bishop 
Douglas Crosby will join the members here at Holy Rosary, 
for the annual Charter celebration and renewal, to celebrate 
Mass and give words of encouragement. A dinner will follow 
in the Parish Centre. Halton Serra will always be pleased to 
welcome interested new members! Go to: 
https://serracanada.com/find-a-club/serra-club-of-halton/, or 
you can directly contact the Club at serra2012@gmail.com.  
 

CRAFT CLUB RESUMES!! 
 

Holy Rosary Craft ladies get back to business, with lots to 
do to prepare for the Bell Bazaar in November. New crafters 
always welcome. Sessions are on Thursdays, starting 
September 22nd @ 1:30 p.m., in the Parish Centre. 



Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6  1-800-268-2637

20
3 

- 
1

461 Brant St.
2010 Maria St.

905•639•7001
www.brantflorist.com

TED'S SERVICE CENTRE LTD
Since 1963

Walter Anstice - President
1176 Howard Rd.
905-637-6259
tscl@primus.ca

www

w

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL

and support the local businesses
that support your parish

F A M I L Y  O W N E D
S I N C E  1 9 3 8

Burlington • Grimsby
Stoney Creek

905-632-3333905-632-3333
www.smithsfh.comwww.smithsfh.com

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

DENTISTRY
at
LaSalle

SPOT

924 Park Avenue West
905 333 3323

springliving.ca

Got a Dirty/Stinky/Hairy Dog
AnimazingPetSpa

484 Plains Rd. E By Bingo Hall

905-592-2134

Dodsworth & Brown
Funeral Home

Serving Burlington
for over 50 years

2241 New Street
www.dbburlington.ca

905-637-5233

Holy Rosary Parish Community
287 Plains Road East - Burlington, Ontario  L7T 2C7

Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary,
Pray for us.

Mission Statement
Holy Rosary Burlington Catholic Parish 
Community, disciples sent forth by the Holy Spirit 
to live and proclaim Christ Jesus, strives to 
constantly grow in faith, vibrant worship, warm 
welcome to all, and compassionate outreach, to 
be a vital witness of care and hope wherever the 
Lord needs us.

Clergy
Rev. Monsignor Martin Vallely, Pastor
mvallely@hamiltondiocese.com
Cell  905-517-5511
Deacon Stephane Zara
szara@hamiltondiocese.com
Reverend Michael Downey, In Residence
mikewdowney@gmail.com
Cell  905-973-3062

Parish Staff
Divine Dimaranan, Administrative Assistant/Bookkeeper
hrosary@cogeco.net 
Cristian Lecanda, Youth and Family Minister
clecanda@hamiltondiocese.com
David Walker, Custodian 
davewwc10@yahoo.com

Liturgical Music
Trevor Price, Music Director
trevor.c.price@gmail.com
Vicky Chen, Associate Organist
siuming.chen@gmail.com

Contact Us
Parish Office  905-634-7441
Fax  905-634-6264
Emails    hrosary@cogeco.net    OR
holyrosaryburlington@hamiltondiocese.com  
Website   www.holyrosaryburlington.com
Twitter @hrosarychurch
Facebook @HolyRosaryBurlington

Other Contacts
Holy Rosary Elementary School  905-634-3609
Assumption Secondary School  905-634-1835
St. Vincent de Paul Society Assistance 905-631-6111

Parish Office Hours
Tuesday - Thursday   9 a.m. - 12 noon  &  1 - 4 p.m.
Friday    9 a.m. - 12 noon
Office closed - Sat. / Sun. / Mon.

Masses on the Lord's Day
Saturday  5 p.m.  |  Sunday  9 a.m.  &  11 a.m.
Summer - Saturday  5 p.m.  |  Sunday Mass  10 a.m.

Weekday Mass
Tuesday - Friday  8 a.m.  (Rosary at 7:30 a.m.)

Confessions
Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

New Parishioners
We welcome you.  Please introduce yourself and 
complete a registration form in the book rack at the 
church entrance.

Pastoral Care of the Sick and Homebound
Please contact the office whenever a family member is 
hospitalized or confined to home.  Privacy law 
prohibits the parish from obtaining information from 
the hospital.  Parish staff and volunteers visit the sick 
and homebound regularly and bring Communion to 
those unable to come to the church.  Call the office if 
you or a member of your family wishes to receive the 
Anointing of the Sick.

Remember Your Parish
Keep your love for your parish alive.  Remember Holy 
Rosary Parish in your will and when recommending 
expressions of sympathy.

MrComputer.ca ®

25 Years Experience
20% off with ad

specializing in on site
service for all your

computer needs
905-616-5356

Helping Families since 1993

We're here to guide you through decisions that affect your financial well-being

When it Matters Most
7-107 Plains Rd. W., Burlington     905-631-1230     info@simplesmartadvice.com

SimpleSmartADVICE.com

One 3 Day Pass Per Person
Come on in for a tour today

15 Plains Rd W
905-637-9220

www.thefitnessfirm.ca

SPOT

Weekday Omelette Specials
Starting at $10.99

645 Plains Rd E  905-592-1077

516 Plains Rd. E., Burlington

905-632-7474
473 Dundas St. E., Waterdown

905-690-4848

905-681-8881

PLAINSVIEW PHARMACY

EYEFOCUS

947 Rymal Road East
Hamilton, Ontario  905-574-0405905-574-0405

1010 Botanical Drive
Burlington, Ontario  905-527-0405905-527-0405

www.baygardens.ca       www.bayviewcemetery.ca
740 Spring Gardens Road, Burlington, Ontario

905-522-5466905-522-5466
Call

1-800-268-2637

for this space

Faber & Oostdyk
LAWYERS

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

SPOT

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

EXPERIENCE VIBRANT SENIOR LIVING!
Independent Living • Assisted Living • Respite Care

18 Plaines Rd W     905-527-9300
LaSalleParkRetirement.com




